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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

December 20, 2013

Greetings RLMS Parents/Guardians: 

I can’t believe the holidays have come upon us.  Thank you to the PTSA for our annual holiday cart.  The teachers and staff appreciate the coffee, hot chocolates and holiday treats.  I am hoping that you were able to come to our 6th, 7th, and 8th grade concerts.  I was incredibly impressed by the high level of music performed by our Orchestra, Band, and Chorus.  Thank you to our tech crew and teachers who made the entire program possible.  It was a great way for the RLMS community to kick off the holiday season.
Congratulations to our Student Leadership Club and of the students at RLMS for collecting over 1,200 cans for our recent holiday can drive.  The following homerooms collected the most cans for their grade level:

Grade 6 – Mrs. Maloney’s homeroom (Crew 6L)
Grade 7 – Mrs. Shemesh’s homeroom (Crew 7S)
Grade 8 – Mrs. Fitzpatrick’s homeroom (Crew 8S)
RLMS had our annual Pep Rally this past week.  Many of our students came with painted faces, spirit wear and high energy!   We celebrated many of our teams, clubs, programs and successes throughout the fall.  The event was highlighted by our basketball teams playing in a home double header against Madison Middle School (Trumbull).  A great crowd of students and parents were able to attend the games.

Many of you that attend after school activities may have recently noted some changes.  We are asking that all parents and visitors that come to RLMS enter through the main entrance by the main office.  Visiting basketball teams, guest and students will not be able to enter through the gymnasium or side doors after school.  I would also ask that parents and visitors not park in the fire lane behind RLMS.  This is an area that is for idling cars that are actively picking up students.  I appreciate your attention to these important safety issues.

Mark your calendars for the January 7th PTSA meeting at 11am.  The PTSA has invited our Dean, Steve DeAngelo and our School Counselors to the upcoming PTSA meeting.  This is a great opportunity to hear about our school counseling office and the supports that are available to our students.  In addition, we will work to highlight some of your concerns and questions around character building, bullying, social media and internet safety.  I hope to see you there.

Have a safe and restful holiday season.  Enjoy the time with your kids and families.  I am looking forward to a great 2014!  Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding upcoming events at Roger Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!! 
Warm regards~
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